
Red To 

Red  MTB 
 The Echo 

Red To Red XC 

MTB Race is on 

March 2 this year with race start on Main & 

Dupont Streets at 11 am. This is the 11th year 

for the event which remains one of the largest 

in the Pacific Northwest and the first of the 

OBRA season.  More information will be avail-

able on the Red To Red Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/echored2red/ or go to:  

www.echored2redxc.com. 
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Dog Licenses 
Dog licenses for 2019 must be 

purchased by Feb. 28. Any li-

cense, except for those for new 

dogs obtained on March 1 or 

after will have a $10 per 

month penalty per dog add-

ed for each month the licensing is past due. 

The current license fee, less any penalties,  is 

$5 per year for a spayed or neutered animal 

The EchoThe Echo  
and $15 per year for an unaltered animal. 

Proof of a current rabies shot is required.  If 

you have added a dog or puppy, they need to 

be licensed within 2 weeks of turning 6 mos. or 

being acquired.  

Dolly Parton Imagination Library 
 Matching Funds for the Dolly Parton 

Imagination Library are now obligated for the 

next couple of years, so if you know of Chil-

dren in Echo 5 years of age and under, be sure 

and have them sign up at the library so they 

can receive one free book per month until age 

6 sent to their home to keep. 

Presidents’s Day, Monday, Feb-

ruary 18, 2019. City Hall and 

Library Closed. 

City Yard Sale/Flea Market 
 Brie VanCleave, Wild Bleu Yonder, will 

be organizing the  Echo All City Yard Sale 

and Flea Market again this year on April 27, 9 

am to 4 pm. The Flea Market will be down-

town in and 

around the 

park and 

Bridge St. 

and a map of 

yard sales 

around town 

will be print-

ed and made 

available. 

 B r i e 

has an Echo 

City Wide Yard Sale & Flea Market page on 

Facebook.  You contact her through that page 

for more information. 

 April 27th, 2019...9 am to 4 pm 

Enclosed please find annual Water 

System Consumer Confidence Re-

port. 
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“Making Echo known for 

its flowers”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors 

Echo’s Beautification Program 

Providing plants, labor & green 

house space for floral displays & donates annuals for 

public areas. 4. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

 Beautiful Bouquets  

  Arrangements & more 

  Gift Center 

  Blooming & House plants Visit 

us on Facebook                   

541-567-3278                      465 W. Theater Ln.  

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

Library News & Donations 
February Donations: 

Jodee Williams   12 Books 

Eileen Myers  6 books, 2 DVDs 

 There is a clipboard in the library 

where you can make recommendations for 

books and materials you would like to see in 

the library. We usually have new items going 

on the shelves regularly and new movies will 

soon be arriving. 

 Our Library has over 14,000 books and 

about 3000 DVDs, audio books and CDs. 

There are 5 public access computers as well as 

wireless Wi-Fi. We subscribe to the  

“Hermiston Herald” and “East Oregonian” 

newspapers  and  have a variety of magazine 

subscriptions.   

 Your library card provides access to 

sites such as Gale Cengage Learning, Learn-

ingExpress Library, Library2Go, & EBSCO 

Auto Repair Center. Gale Cengage includes a 

huge number of data bases, periodicals & 

magazines, research and learning resources 

accessible on line. LearningExpress Library 

p r o -

v i d e s 

on line 

r e -

sources 

such as 

tutori -

a l s , 

c a -

r e e r 

a n d 

school help. Library2Go provides audio books, 

kindle/ebooks and even videos that can be  

checked out and sent to your computer, tablet 

or electronic device.  The Echo Library also 

offers a subscription to Ancestry.com which 

can be accessed through library computers. 

 The library is primarily funded by the 

Umatilla County Special Library District, a 

tax district in Umatilla County that collects 

tax funds to operate Umatilla County public 

libraries.   

Historian  
 If anyone is interested in learning 

about and helping to preserve Echo’s history, 

please contact Diane Berry, 541-376-8411.  In 

particular someone is needed who would be 

willing act as a guide to tour groups, students 

or others interested in Echo history.  


